














Response - PCSO is currently creating a form to effectuate this 
recommendation and plans to utilize this form according to the 
purposes of Recommendation 1.b as soon as operationally 
possible. 

Recommendation 1.b - Ensure county employees involved in community 
outreach award decisions comply with county policy by submitting 
a written memorandum from the employee to the employee's 
supervisor detailing potential conflicts of interest and confirming 
the employee will avoid any involvement in related decisions. This 
memorandum should be submitted to the County Attorney's Office 
and county human resources department. 

Response - PCSO will adhere to Pinal County Policy and Procedure No. 
3.35, which provides appropriate procedures and safeguards under 
Arizona's conflict of interest laws. It should be noted here that 
PCPP 3.35 requires the disclosure of potential conflicts of interest 
and abstention from conflicted matters when appropriate. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Lamb, Pinal County Sheriff 

971 N Jason Lopez Circle Building C * P.O. Box 867 * Florence, AZ 85232 
Main (520) 866-5111 * Fax (520) 866-5195 *TDD (520) 868-6810 




